

A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students

Enrollment Center News:

Summer Deadlines to Request an S/U/W Grade or Withdraw from the College

- Full-Term Summer (5/23-8/18) 8/3/22
- Summer Session II (7/11-8/18) 8/11/22

Please be mindful of the possible implications for transferability of S/U grades. Both grading options may also impact eligibility for Excelsior. Please check with the Financial Aid Office for questions related to Excelsior.

- Withdraw from a Class To drop a course and receive a W (withdrawal) grade as a final grade, complete the electronic <u>Drop or</u> Withdraw from a Course form.
- Withdraw from College (All Classes) To withdraw online from the college and receive "X" grades for ALL of your current courses, complete the electronic Withdrawal from College form. If you completed any modular courses, you will receive the grade earned and "W" grades will be applied to all other college coursework.
- Satisfactory/Unsatisfactory (S/U) Grades To elect to receive a final grade of S/U in a course, students must submit the electronic
 <u>S/U grade request</u> form which will also require approvals from the course instructor and the student's advisor. Selecting the S/U option
 may be beneficial to students in certain circumstances; however, students should be aware of the impact on course loads in future
 semesters, financial aid/academic standing implications, and the transferability of S/U grades.

Mod courses differ in deadlines – refer to the online <u>Student Calendar</u> for more information. If you have any questions, please email <u>records@niagaracc.suny.edu</u> or stop by the Enrollment Center in the A Building Lobby. Enrollment Center

Barnes & Noble Bookstore is Hiring:

Barnes & Noble Bookstore at the Sanborn campus is currently hiring for temporary positions. Interviews are being conducted now. They are flexible and work around school schedules. Employees receive a discount on textbooks, apparel, and school supplies. Apply now at bncollegejobs.com. Any questions, please contact Alysha at the bookstore at 614-6840.

Thank you!

Michelle Nolan | Assistant Manager Barnes & Noble at NCCC #760

We are seeking interested students to be the next NCCC Mascot, "TRIPP"! This is a paid position with day, evening, and/or weekend opportunities available! For More Information on how YOU can be the next "Tripp" You can either email athletics@niagaracc.suny.edu or Stop by Athletics at NCCC, H-167, and chat with Amanda Haseley, Athletic Director or Cheri Dunn

Student Health 101 Campus Well:



Student Calendar Link:

